
Powell River Peace Delegation 
A group of concerned Powell River Residents  
 
February 10, 2003 
 
Attn: Mayor and Municipal Council 
 
We would like to present a resolution for the Municipal Council to consider at the 
February 11th council meeting. 
 
This resolution has been passed in the City of North Vancouver and is spreading 
across Canada. The resolution would read as follows: 
 
 “WHEREAS the threat of war in the current international situation is a concern 
for all Canadians; 
 
THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED THAT the Municipality of Powell River urge the 
Government of Canada to make all possible efforts to achieve a peaceful 
resolution to this situation; 
 
AND BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED THAT the Municipality of Powell River urge 
the Government of Canada to join with other states in military sanctions against 
Iraq only under the auspices of the United Nations and according to United 
Nations resolutions; 
 
AND THAT a copy of this motion be circulated to the Federation of Canadian 
Municipalities, the Union of British Columbia Municipalities member 
municipalities and the local Members of Parliament.” 
 
Please see the attached copy from the City of North Vancouver. 
 
Further, we would like the Municipality’s assistance in helping promote the Anti-war 
rally to occur on February 15th, 2003 in the municipality of Powell River. This is an 
international day for Anti-war rallies, and we would like to encourage the residents of 
Powell River to be able to participate. Assistance in the areas of guest speakers, and 
being able to read the aforementioned declaration at the rally would be of great benefit.  
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
 
 
Lyn Adamson 
Concerned citizen 
 
 


